

Diane Cappiello <dcappiello@twpunionschools.org>

Request for approval to hold a dedication ceremony at Union High School on November 13 from 3:30 to 5:00 pm-please put on next week's agenda

1 message

Susan Lipstein <silipstein@aol.com>

Wed, Oct 9, 2024 at 12:07 PM

Foundation

Township of Union Education

P.O. Box 1282

Union, NJ 07083

908-851-9869

Board of Education

2369 Morris Ave.

Union, NJ 07083

Dear Ms. Santana and Members of the Board of Education:

The Township of Union Education Foundation would like approval to hold a dedication ceremony at the Walkway of Honor at Union High School on Wednesday, November 13 from 3:30 to 5:00 pm.

We would hold the ceremony outside of the North Third Street entrance. In case of inclement weather, we would hold the ceremony inside the lobby of Union High School.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 908-851-9869.

Thank you for your consideration.

Susan Lipstein, President

Township of Union Education Foundation